
 
 
 

Year 5 Homework Letter – Thursday 27th June 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 
Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Benjamin and Miss Baber 

Homework 
Spelling: The children should complete the 10 
spellings for Summer 2 Week 3 set on Purple 
Mash. These are the words which will be 
tested.  Again, I am also sending some 
additional spelling words which feature rules 
that the children would benefit from revising.  
There will be no test of these extra words.   
Maths: Please continue to practise all times 
tables on Times Tables Rock Stars.  
Additionally, I am sending multiplication for 
the children to complete and hand in on 
Wednesday.   
Reading: The children must also read for at 
least 15 minutes per day and comment in their 
reading log.  
 

Dates for your Diary  
Friday 28th June: INSET Day 
Monday 1st July, 1.30pm-4.30pm and Tuesday 
2nd July, 3.15pm-4.30pm: Art Exhibition 
Tuesday 2nd July, 3.15pm-4.30pm: Open 
Evening 
Wednesday 3rd July: Wellbeing Wednesday – 
bring full PE kit! 
Saturday 6th July, 12.00pm-3.00pm:  PTFA 
Summer Garden Party 
 
 

English 
This week we celebrated ‘Feeling Good Week’.  
We created a leaflet about healthy eating, 
thinking about the different food groups, 
what they do for the body and how much of 
each we need to stay well.   
We then have also continued to read our 
story:  The Last Bear.  The children are 
enjoying the story and engaging well, not 
just with the central character, but also with 
the environmental themes which run 
through the book. 
 
Maths 
This week in Maths we have been learning 
about negative numbers.  The children have 
been thinking about places where negative 
numbers may be used, such as a 
thermometer, measuring depth (at sea) or in 
a lift.  We have been practising sequencing 
numbers which count through zero and 
answering some challenge questions, which 
require an explanation as to why the 
answer is true or false: 

 
 
  

Year 6 Production 
On Monday 15th and Tuesday 16th July, the Year 6 production will be performed (6-7pm).  
Traditionally, Year 5 have added their voices by joining in with the singing.  This is optional, 
but Mr Bowen (and Year 6) would be really grateful if any of the Year 5 children were able to 
join the production on these evenings.   
Please do see either myself or Mr Bowen as soon as possible if your child is available to help. 
 


